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BUSY AT WORK 
The children have been busy at work for the past 7

weeks. 
We are delighted to see so much engagement

between home and school through emails, Zoom calls
and especially through SeeSaw. The children have
become super efficient uploading videos, notes,

photos and comments on a daily basis. 
Thank you all for facilitating this work. 

 
Our school reopens for Junior

Infants - 2nd Class on Monday, 1st
March. 

3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th classes are
due to return to school on

Monday, 15th March.  

Back to School

Project Week
From the 15th - 17th February, on
the lead up to our mid term break,
we decided to give the children a

break from 'school work' and
encouraged project work and

other types of learning. There are
lots of photos included here of
some of the learning that took

place! 



Lego Pancake Tuesday Art

We have been busy!

Science



Important Information

For further information see
gov.ie/schools 


